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On behalf of
St Vincent de Paul
Macksville
I would Like to thank
St Pius X College

for your K
very generous donation. TH A ”
It gave us the opportunity I
to help the less fortunate VOU [}
members of our community.

Without your kind donation
our job would be all the
more difficult.

God Bless

A AlE—
Sue Nebauer
Conference President



St Joseph's School Walgett

ABN 58 861 438 045

ST JOSEPH'S SCHOOL
WALGETT

. Tel (02) 68281060

Fax (02) 6828 1591 % A

PO Box 125
82 Arthur Street Walgett, NSW 2832

6 December 2018

Mr John Couani

Principal

St Pius X College

35 Anderson Street
CHATSWOOD NSWw 2832

Dear John

On behalf of the school community of St Joseph's School, | would like to thank you
and the community of St Pius College for the very generous donation to our school
for the amount of $9000.

Thanks to previous contributions from St Pius College X to our fundraising efforts,
we now have a multipurpose court constructed, and now just waiting for the final
acrylic coating and markings to be laid. Please see the attached photo of your boys
and our students. It is a wonderful facility, our school community is just thrilled!

We are currently fundraising for the erection of a shade shelter above the court and
your recent donation helps us to have it completed sometime next year.

We are very pleased to be part of the Immersion Program for your students and look
forward to their visit each year. We very much appreciate the students interacting
with our students and the kind offer of doing jobs around the school. Your staff are
always most kind and obliging.

| will be completing my time here at St Joseph’s Walgett at the end of this year which
has been most rewarding. | know Mrs Donna Fiechtner and Mr Justin Matthews, the
newly appointed co-principals for 2019, will continue to value our schools continuing
partnership.

We wish you and your community a very blessed and happy Christmas.

Kind regards

/
G Ty Ry AN

John Phillips
Principal



St Ed Mmu nd ’S Inspiring Independence, Transforming Lives

COLLEGE

12th December 2018

Mr John Couani
Principal

St Pius X College

35 Anderson St
CHATSWOOD NSW 2067

Dear John

| am writing to thank you for choosing St Edmund’s College as a recipient of the recent funds raised
by St Pius students and to thank you all for your generous donation of $3,000 towards the College.

We have purchased several state-of the-art blenders for
our VET Hospitality program. All students undertaking the
course have the opportunity to make milkshakes and non-
alcoholic beverages as part of attaining their nationally
recognised certification in Hospitality - Food and
Beverages. Students are also selling these beverages at
lunchtimes, further increasing their skill set.

We are very blessed to have so many friends and
supporters in the community.

We also wish the Staff, students and families in the St Pius community a happy Christmas and safe
travels over the holiday period.

Yours sincerely
L]

COASZE35—

Jon Franzin
Principal

RECEIPT
Receipt No.:  CR 29853 23/11/18 Amount: $3,000.00

Donations of $2.00 and more are allowable deductions for taxation purposes.
st Edmund’s has Endorsement as a deductible gift recipient.ltem in Subdivision 30-B of the Income Tax Assessment Act
1997-4.1.1 public benevolent institution.

Excellence in Special Education

P: 02 9487 1044 60 Burns Road Wahroonga NSW 2076
F: 02 9489 0069 PO Box 582 Wahroonga NSW 2076
E: secretary@stedmunds.nsw.edu.au www.stedmunds.nsw.edu.au ABN: 15708 321 408

A CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION FAITH » JOY e« RELATIONSHIPS ¢ COMMUNITY



,9 Edmund Rice Centre for Justice

and Community Education
15 Henley Road, (PO Box 2219)

Edmund Rice Centre Homebush West NSW 2140
s H

HELS mABVGOALY R AGTION

ABN: 64 066 939 786
6/12/2018
St Pius X College
35 Anderson Street
Chatswood NSW 2067
Australia
Receipt

Thank you very much for your generous donation to Edmund Rice Centre for Justice and
Community Education. The work of the Centre is only possible due to the financial assistance
of supporters such as yourself.

This concrete sign of your support for us is tremendously important and encourages us to
press forward to work for a more just society, especially for those confronted by poverty and
injustice.

Yours Sincerely

Phil Glendenning
Executive Director

»

ERC Receipt No: JCR2691

Amount: Five Hundred Dollars and 0 Cents $500.00

Edmund Rice Centre for Justice and Community Education ABN 64 066 939 786

Registered with Australian Charities and Not-for-Profts Commission (ACNC).
Donations to Edmund Rice Centre for Justice and Community Education are NOT Tax Deductible.

Edmund Rice Centre for Justice and Community Education ABN 64 066 939 786
PO Box 2219 Homebush West NSW 2140 Email: erc@erc.org.au
Tel: 02 8762 4200 Fax: 02 8762 4220 Website: www.erc.org.au



